
 

 

  

Immanuel Lutheran High School 
501 Grover Road                

               Eau Claire, WI 54701-7134 

 

February 2022 

Dear Parents of Immanuel Lutheran High School Student, 

The Student Aid Fund (SAF) provides four types of financial aid for ILHS students: Student Loans, 
Work Study (Campus Jobs), Income Based Grants, and Scholarships. Many of you have not 
submitted applications in the past, as the programs do not fit your particular situation. A new High 
School Tuition Assistance program has been created within the SAF that applies to all students. 
This program will help offset the need for a larger than normal increase in tuition, an increase that is 
necessary due to our anticipated reduction in enrollment. Therefore, we ask that all submit an 
application. 

The enclosed packet includes an informational brochure and application form. The completed 
application form for the 22-23 academic year must be returned to the Immanuel Business Office 
by May 1, 2022. If your application is not received, we will assume you decline the new Tuition 
Assistance. It is preferred that you return your application and indicate that you decline, rather than 
have no response. If you accept the Tuition Assistance, but do not provide family income 
information, you will receive the lowest grant level. Written notice of SAF awards will be made by 
June 30, 2022.  Note that SAF academic scholarships are awarded based on the previous school 
year’s GPA while attending Immanuel.  No application is needed to receive an SAF academic 
scholarship award.  

It should be noted that the tuition and fees indicated represent preliminary costs for the 2022-2023 
ILHS school year and may be subject to change.  For a dorm resident student, the maximum 
requested student loan is $6,000 (70% of a student’s total annual billing). For a non-dorm student, 
the maximum loan amount is $3,500 (70% of a student’s total annual billing).  A student account 
must be in good standing (not delinquent) in order to receive additional loans.  

The Student Aid Fund exists to provide financial assistance for Immanuel parents and students. We 
welcome the opportunity to assist you in your financial planning and in considering various options 
for the funding of costs associated with your child’s attendance at Immanuel. If you have questions 
or need assistance, please contact the business office at (715) 836-6621, or email 
jimsandeen@gmail.com. 
 
Immanuel – God is truly with us, 
 
James E. Sandeen 
Business Manager 
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